( Interseries Brands Hatch

L Race director’s notification

Directeur de course: Laurent LAMBERT

All vehicles selected for inspection will go to parc fermé, which will be located at box 34. An entrance is available
just before box 34. All other vehicles must proceed to the parc fermé located near the paddock.

Steward :
Marc Van Geel

Race directeur :
Laurent LAMBERFT
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